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Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 

Reception – Bus trip 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As part of our Learning Journey – Tales Around the World, the Reception pupils will be exploring 
London transport, which links, to our key text in Literacy ‘Katie visits London’. As part of a real-life 
experience, the children will have the opportunity to travel on a London Bus (191) and attend the 
Market Place in Edmonton Green buying some fruits from around the world for our very own fruit 
tasting experience.  
This will provide the children with further opportunities to explore the wider world and develop the 
use of language through this adventure. This will be fun and exciting for all children, and we will be 
encouraging all pupils to take part.  
 
Details are as follows: - 
 
Date:  Tuesday 13th May - Holly Class 

  Wednesday 14th May - Hazel Class  

  Thursday 15th May - Willow Class 

 
Place: 191 Bus Journey to Edmonton Green (Return trip approx. 9:00-11:00am)  
 
Travel: 191 Bus  

Children will be walking with their adult to a ratio of 1:5 for the duration of the trip. 
 
Lunch: Children will be back in school for lunchtime.    

 
School uniform must be worn. 
(Girls wearing skirts, please wear shorts underneath) 
 

Please log in to Arbor and give permission for your child to attend this trip. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Reception Team. 
 
Parent Volunteers – please speak to your child’s class teacher about supporting on this trip.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Reception team 

 

 


